
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HI ALL HAPPY HOILDAYS 
WE HOPE THIS FINES YOU ALL IN GOOD 

SPIRITS.THE                                                                  
HOLIDAY CAN BE A VERY BUSY TIME FOR ALL, 
TAKE A STEP BACK AND TAKE A BIG BREATH 

AND LET IT      
OUT SLOWLY AND SMILE AND SAY HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS. 
                                       

           
      CHAPTERS-INFO 

   CCHAPTER DIRECTORS 
        CHUCK & REGGIE      
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STAFF MEETING 
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CHAPTER-P 
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20th 
 
 
 

JANUARY 
 

STAFF MEETING 
6:00 PM           JAN 16TH 

 
Gathering & CPR CLASS 
8:00am           JAN 17TH 

 
CASINO NIGHT JAN 24 

 
       NOVEMBER STARTED THE BUSY TIME FOR US; WE HAD A GREAT 
TURN OUT FOR THE THANK YOU DINNER, GREAT FOOD, GOOD 
FRIENDS, AND GOOD TIMES. NEXT WAS THANKSGIVENING, A HOUSE 
FULL OF BIG KIDS AND GRANDKIDS. EVERYONE GOT ALL FED UP, 
HOPE YOU ALL DID TOO. 
 
       DECEMBER STARTED WITH THE X-MAS PARADA, THE WEATHER 
HELD OUT GREAT FOR US AND IT WAS FUN, IF YOU DID NOT GET TO 
SEE IT, YOU MISSED OUT. SOME OF OUR CHAPTER MEMBERS WERE IN 
THE OLD CARS. WE DECIDED TO GO FOR PIZZA AFTER, WE WENT TO 
VERINES. THERE WERE ELEVEN OF US SHOWED UP IT WAS GREAT. 
          ON THE 8TH WE DID THE ANGEL TREES FOR THE SALVATION  
ARMY, 9 CHAPTER MEMBERS SHOWED UP, IT WENT VERY SMOOTHLY 
ONCE WE GOT IN THE TRAILOR WHERE THE TREES ARE STORED. 
DECEMBER HAS BROGHT A LOT OF WEATHER CHANGES FOR US.I 
HOPE EVERYONE IS ENJOYING THE SNOW AND NOT HAVING A LOT OF 
PROBLEMS PLEASE BE CAREFUL WHEN YOUR OUT IN IT REMEMBER 
NO BIKE RIDING. 
 
                                     Continues on the next page 

     ATTENTION TO ALL 
WE WILL BE GATHERING AT 
THE WORKS RESTAURANT FOR 
JAN GATHERING.THIS IS ON 
THE CORNNER OF 14TH AND 
FLORIDA 
IN LONGVIEW WA. 



                                       

                                         



 

X-MAS IS JUST A ROUND THE CORNOR, IT IS A VERY BUSY TIME FOR EVERYONE GETTING TO 
GETHER WITH FAMILY AND FRIENDS BE CAREFUL HAVE FUN AND ENJOY. BY NOW EVERYONE 
KNOWS THE CHRISTMAS PARTY AND THE MEETING WERE CANCELLED. PARTLY BECAUSE OF 
WEATHER AND PARTLY BECAUSE THE RESTAURANT IS CLOSED BECAUSE OF THE SNOW AND  
BILLIE FELL AND SPRAINED HER ANKLE. SO SORRY WE WILL HAVE TO PICK ANOTHER DATE. 
        
   HERE IS AN E-MAIL WE GOT FROM MIKE,     Hello everyone, 
  
 I am writing to inform of the upcoming changes we have taking place in January. I would ask that you 
encourage your chapters to get out in force, in their colors, to support the new chapter directors coming on 
board and to say Thank You to the chapter directors that are stepping aside. Here is the list of chapter changes 
taking place: 
  
Chapter B 
Chapter D 
Chapter F is still in the works 
Chapter I 
Chapter N   
Chapter O and 
Chapter Z 
  
Please refer to the District web page for dates, times and places. Please give a call to the current chapter 
director and let him know how many are coming so their meeting place does not get over run. Not that having 
to many is a bad thing; we just don't want to upset the businesses. 
  
I would also like to remind you that my home chapter, Chapter I, has it's annual fundraiser in January. So it will 
be a busy month. The best part is Peggy and I, along with our staff, will get lots of handshakes and hugs. 
  
Mike 
    WE ARE GOING TO GO TO AS MANY OF THESE AS WE CAN, SO IF YOU WOULD TO RIDE LET US 
KNOW. IT WOULD BE NICE TO HAVE A GOOD TURN OUT. 
  LET US NOT FORGET CHAPTER I CASINO NIGHT JAN 24TH DOORS OPEN 4:00 pm. THIS IS ON CAMP 
MURRY ARMORY IT IS $12.50 PER PERSON. WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE. 
    JAN STARTS THE NEW YEAR AND WE NEED TO GROW RECRUITS. RECRUIT!! RECRUIT!1! I WOULD 
LIKE TO SEE ALL OF US PARTICAPATE IN HELPING BRIAN ZIEMANN RECORD OUR MILES FOR 2009 
MILEAGE CONTEST. RIDER ED IS A HARD SELL, BECAUSE WE ALL THINK WE KNOW IT ALL, BUT 
THE FACTS ARE, WE GET USED TO DOING THE SAME THING ALL THE TIME RIGHT OR WRONG. 
MYSELFH AS NEVER TAKEN A RIDER ED CLASS THAT I HAVE NOT LEARENED SOMETHING. SO 
PLEASE LET US SUPPORT HIM OK. HERES TO HAVING A SAFE RIDING YEAR. 
                                                                                                                  HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
                                                                                                                  FROM YOUR C.D.’S 
                                                                                                                  CHUCK & REGGIE 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

B   BRIAN ZIEMANN & BARB 
              RIDER ED 

 
I GUSSES DUE TO THE TIME OF YEAR, THEY WERE TO BUSIES. I’M  
SURE THEY WOULD LIKE TO SAY HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A MERRY  
CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEARS!!!!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HAPPY HOILDAYS SEE YOU ALL NEXT YEAR!!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last minute shoppers; don’t forget about the chapter store!!!!!! 

JUDY THOMPSON 

                                
 
 

HAPPY HOILDAY!!!!!!! 
 
     
       



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             JAN 
CPR CLASS - JAN 16 
            
              FEB 
 
MALL SHOW – FEB 
27, 28 AND 1 
 

THINGS IN THE 
MAKING 

HELLO FROM THE NEWS DESK, WELL HERE IT IS ALMOST CHRISTMAS, 
HOPE YOU ARE READY!! I AM NOT, BUT THAT’S OK IT WILL COME 
ANYWAY.I WOULD LIKE TO LET EVERYONE KNOW, THAT I HAVE A 
HELPER THAT WORKS WITH ME, ON THE NEWSLETTER DEE KANE, I 
JUST WANTED TO SAY THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO.SO FROM THE 
BOTH OF US WE HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A VERRY MERRY HAPPY 
HOILDAYS.SORRY THAT THE NEWSLETTER IS SO LATE, BUT I HAVE 
BEEN UNDER THE WEATHER, BUT I AM FEELING BETTER. 
                                                                         REGGIE AND DEE 

 
 
 

                                
JERRY THOMPSON DEC 19                                             NAT & MANDI BURCH                                     
             JAN 1  
DAVID VANSKIKE DEC3                                          
                               
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  THE SALVATION ARMY ASKS OUR CHAPTER TO DELIVER THEIR 
ANGELTREES TO THE BUSINES IN OUR COMMUNITY.THEY HAVE A NICE 
LUNCHEON FOR US TO INJOY. THE PICTURE TELLS THE STORY.GREAT 
TIME BY ALL.THANKS SALVATION ARMY. 

 



 



 

       

                                                                                      
                                                                                                    
                                HAPPY HOILDAYS                        

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                   

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

               
LET IT 
     SNOW 
      
LET IT 
SNOW 

1 2 3  
 
 
 
Happy Birthday 
David Vanskike       

4 5 6 Christmas 
parade 

7 8 9  10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 Staff meeting  
         6:00pm             
 
 
Happy  
Birthday 
Jerry Thompson    

20 Christmas 
party & our 
gathering 6:00pm 
 
Canceled do to bad 
weather. 

21 22 23 24 25  
    MERRY 
CHRISTMAS
  

26 27 

28 29 30 31 

 

  



 
 

                                                                                     
                                                                            

        
                                                                                                                   
                                                                                
    SUN         MON          TUE          WED        THU          FRI           SAT

    1 
 

2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16  
     Staff            
    meeting       
    6:00pm 

17 Gathering 
&  
C. P. R. 
Class 8:00 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
WA-I 
CASINO 
NIGHT 

24 26 27 28 29 30 31 
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